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Mr Nick Cater
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PO Box 6091, KINGSTON ACT 2601

For your interest, I enclose:

(1) Copy of article More unbearable hot days as globe heats up, The west Australian March 31,2021
(2) Copy of my letter, 5 April 2021, addressed to Professor Shine
(3) CNI FACT SHEET - CARBON DIOXIDE (CO2).

These papers generally support your article “Green scientists in search of causes for alarm, not
truth” and also indicate CNI philosophy in relation to ‘climate change’.

No scientist has ever been able to scientifically refute the fact sheet CO2 and this includes former
Australian Chief Scientists Professor Chubb and Doctor Finkel both of whom were invited to do so

but did not respond.

CNI is gravely concerned at the apparent world-wide drive for net-zero emissions of CO2 by 2050.
I say apparent as I suspect a lack of serious commitment because by November 2019, of the 187
countries that have ratified their Paris Agreement participation, only 16 have taken steps which give
confidence that they will achieve their emissions reduction commitments.

I also enclose for your interest “Net-Zero Greenhouse Gas emissions by 2050? — No Way!” a policy
paper issued a couple of years ago.

We at CNI are happy to support the work of the Menzies Research Centre when our views are
aligned.

Denis J Whitely — Executive Director




